
 
 

The 2021-22 Back to School Packet is 

NOW ONLINE 
 

To confirm your student’s enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year, you must complete the online 
Back To School Packet by June 7, 2021. If you do not have access to a computer, this process can be 
done on your student’s Chromebook. 

 
To Login Online go to: 

 
 

1. Enter your assigned PIN number. 
2. Enter your password. 
3. Click Log In. 
4. If you need your login information emailed to you, 

click on Reset your password” . Enter the email 
address on file. 

5. Need help? Click on “How to Re-enroll Online” 
for a step-by-step guide and video. 

6. Once logged in, click on Re-Registration/ 
Emergency Info. 

7. Click on each of the Edit buttons to review and 
update your information. 

https://parentportal.cajonvalley.net 


